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David Engel

From: The Vasbys [kvasby@smallbytes.net]
Sent: Friday, January 02, 2015 1:40 PM
To: Undisclosed-Recipient:;
Subject: Lincoln High Newsletter - 1/2/15

  

Lincoln High Newsletter 

  

  
Donna Rehman - zakons@comcast.net 

  
I was fooling around this morning and found this article about the Golden Eagle BBQ Sauce, from Wisconsin Rapids. 

  
I Thought it was very interesting. Last year or so, there was a big discussion on this BBQ sauce. 

I wonder if any of those recipes submitted were exactly like this one ? 
  

http://rosemarieskitchen.wordpress.com/2014/06/01/country-ribs-with-golden-eagle-barbecue-sauce/ 
  

 
Paul Harshner - jensam@hotmail.com 

  
Does anyone know the whereabouts or well-being of our former World History teacher, Barbara Ferguson? I would 

appreciate any information available. 
  

Thank you, 
Paul  

  

  

 
  
  


